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TUSCALOOSA COUNTY COMMISSION 

MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2017 

 

 

TUSCALOOSA COUNTY   § 

STATE OF ALABAMA    § 

  

 This being the date and hour to which the Tuscaloosa County 

Commission adjourned, the County Commission met pursuant to such 

adjournment with Probate Judge W. Hardy McCollum presiding as Chairman.  

The following members were present:  

 

 Stan Acker 

 Jerry Tingle 

Mark Nelson 

 Reginald Murray 

 

Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan 

Acker, the County Commission voted unanimously to adopt a resolution 

approving and accepting the preliminary plat submission for Gilmore 

Mine Road Subdivision, resurvey of lot 2. 
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Commissioner Reginald Murray moved, seconded by Commissioner 

Mark C. Nelson, the County Commission voted unanimously to adopt a 

resolution approving and accepting the preliminary plat submission 

for Savannah Highland, resurvey of lot 10. 
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Commissioner Jerry Tingle moved, seconded by Commissioner Stan 

Acker the County Commission voted unanimously to approve the warrants 

issued to cover Tuscaloosa County’s expenditures for August 2017. 
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Commissioner Stan Acker moved, seconded by Commissioner Mark C. 

Nelson, the County Commission voted unanimously to pass a continuing 

resolution to allow the County to continue to operate under the 

existing 2016-2017 budget pending adoption of the 2017-2018 budget.  
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Upon request by County Attorney Robert Spence, Commissioner 

Reginald Murray moved, seconded by Commissioner Jerry Tingle, the 

County Commission voted unanimously to adopt a resolution authorizing 

the vacation of right-of-way of a portion of 44
th
 Avenue and the 

adjacent unnamed road on the Friday Lumber Company property. 
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Commissioner Stan Acker moved, seconded by Commissioner Jerry 

Tingle, the County Commission voted unanimously to approve a funding 

request in the amount of $5,000.00 from the District I discretionary 

fund to the Tuscaloosa County Board of Education for the garden 

renovations at Walker Elementary School. 
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Commissioner Reginald Murray moved, seconded by Commissioner 

Stan Acker, the County Commission voted unanimously to approve a 

funding request in the amount of $2,500.00 from the District IV 

discretionary fund to the Tuscaloosa County Board of Education for 

the Sipsey Valley girls’ basketball team. 
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There being no further business to come before the Tuscaloosa 

County Commission, the meeting adjourned to Wednesday, October 4, 

2017.  

 

__________________________________ 

     W. Hardy McCollum 

     Judge of Probate and Chairman  

     Tuscaloosa County Commission 

 

 

     __________________________________ 

     Stan Acker 

     Commissioner – District I 

      

  

     __________________________________ 

     Jerry Tingle 

     Commissioner – District II 

 

 

     __________________________________  

      Mark C. Nelson 

     Commissioner – District III 

 

 

     ________  ________________________ 

     Reginald Murray 

     Commissioner – District IV 


